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March 30, 2020 
 
To: Parents and students of the class of 2024 
 
In these difficult times, the school counselors will not be able to complete visits to the middle schools this spring for 
students to finalize their course requests for the 2020-2021 school year. 
 
The counseling team is requesting that you sit with your son and/or daughter to select the courses they would like to 
take next year. Northeast has a seven period a day school, so students would need to have that many courses selected. 
 
Some students will already have some courses predetermined for them. An example would be students in one of our 
academies (AOF, AOIT, Culinary, AMTC). A student who also did not receive a passing FSA score from grade 7 would 
need to take a comprehensive reading course as required by the county. 
 
Most, if not all students will have four core courses they will choose: 
 
English:  English 1 – regular or honors, or English 2 honors     
Math:    Algebra 1a (Lowest offered), Algebra 1, or Geometry honors (if student has algebra 1 already)  
Science:  Environmental science honors (Lowest offered) or Biology honors      
Social Studies: World history – regular, honors or AP 
Students will then choose their electives based on the number of the seven course slots remaining open. 
 

Please review the offerings for grade 9 students.  
Beginning Tuesday March 31st, you can reach us via 
e-mail from here         
 
  

We want to mention two exciting opportunities for students when choosing electives: 
Jr Army ROTC – new to our campus next year 
AVID – helping students prepare for college – students are required to take honors, AP and Dual Enrollment courses 
during this 4-year program. There will be opportunity to follow an on-campus pathway to an AA degree.  
 
The counseling team is requesting you communicate course choices back to their school counselor by April 10 or before. 
We really appreciate your help with this unusual time in our country. 
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